

Williamsburg Academy

Stallion Pride Newsletter

Congratulations Seniors



The Class of 2012



Valedictorian
Stacey Tomlinson



Salutatorian Carsten Walker

Upcoming Events

Summer Office Hours
Monday-Thursday
8:00-12:00

June 18-20
Basketball Camp
Grades 1-5
9:00-12:00

July 23rd-27th
Sports Physicals
Dr. Raymond Allen
By Appointment Only
\$35 Fee

(Dr. Allen donates the proceeds to the Booster Club for all physicals done during the week of July 23-27)

<u>July 30</u> Girls Tennis Tryouts

August 14
Open House
6:00 PM

All Summer Reading Lists and



Assignments as well as Supply Lists can be accessed by a link on the WA Website Home Page beginning June 11th.

Induction Ceremonies Held



2012-2013 NHS Officers

President: Martha McClary Vice Pres.: Jessica Brown Secretary: Bailey Atkinson Treasurer: Joy Carsten

Top Right: Martha McClary welcomes the new members. to the Montgomery Chapter of the NHS.



Above: New NJHS Members recite the NJHS Pledge.

2012-2013 NJHS Officers Pres. Anna Caison Boyd V.P. Steele Sutton Sec. Raegan McKenzie Tres. Sydney Ann McClary



Marshals

Joy Carsten, Chief Marshal Ken McGill Lauren Goodman Chelsea Becigneul Katie Kellahan Amanda Goodman Kayla Hodge Martha McClary **Akul Patel** Marian Nell Easler

Student Council Officers 2012-2013

President:

Rod McCants

Vice Pres.:

Meg Williamson

Secretary:

Brandon Fennell

Treasurer:

Marian Nell Fasler

Page 2 Stallion Pride Newsletter

Terrific Kids



Terrific Kids for 4th Nine Weeks:

4K: Luke Feagin
5K: Caitlynn Lockliear
1st grade: Sydnee Floyd
2nd Grade: Gracen Bradley
3rd grade: Sara Elizabeth Coker
4th Grade: Ashley Ward
5th Grade: Jacob Mouzon

Terrific Kids of The Year:

4K: Blakely Moore 5K: Landon Strong 1st Grade: Holdon Baylor

2nd Grade: Kenzie Hancock 3rd Grade: Sara Elizabeth Coker

4th Grade: Ashley Ward 5th Grade: Jacob Mouzon

Academic/Athletic Signing



During the last Academic Signing of the year, Zach Gamble was joined by his parents and future baseball coach as he made his commitment to attend USC Salkehatchie in the fall.

SCISA State Science Fair Winners



Russ Feagin
1st Place Environmental Division

Raegan McKenzie
2nd Place Physical Division

McCabe Morris

2nd Place Biological Division

Ashlyn Adams & Chandler White 1st Place Team Division

Volume 1, Issue 1 Page 3

Library News



Williamsburg Academy's top 10 Accelerated Readers in grades

1- 5 were treated to Lunch with the Librarian Tuesday, May 22, 2012. The WA students were rewarded with a cook out at the Adams family cabin in the swamp!

The top readers for the 2011-2012 school year were:

1st grade –Brock Hundley & Abbie McCants

2nd grade – Gracen Bradley & Carleigh DiDonato

3rd grade – Holden Erwin & Emma Harper

4th grade – Sam Holliday & Trevor Moore

5th grade – Mara Feagin & Qing Zheng

WA's 2012 Spring Book Fair Luau was a huge success! Thank you to the many volunteers, students, parents, grandparents, and friends who helped

make our Book Fair and our year so successful!!!



How Does Your Garden Grow?

By: Kathy McCullough

Thanks to some generous forward thinking sponsors, Williamsburg Academy students have a new garden. The vegetable and flower garden was constructed by the High School students in September and planted by the Elementary students just last week, but the project planning began months ago. Williamsburg Soil and Water Conservation donated funds to build six raised beds and to purchase the garden based curriculum

materials. Jay Steele supplied the soil for the beds. The Hometown Chamber donated seeds, plants, garden tools, and rain barrels. Mr. Darren Tisdale donated bedding plants. Mrs. Cheryl Baker, Master Gardener, donated many hours of instruc-

aintaining a garden. The purpos-

tion to individual classes on planting and maintaining a garden. The purposes of the garden project at W.A. are: to introduce and foster care of our environment, especially our soil and water, to encourage exercise, and to learn healthy eating habits by growing good tasty vegetables. Williamsburg Academy students and faculty have a beautiful and nourishing new garden that will serve the school educationally and as a source of beauty for years to come.

First Grade Here We Come!



The Kindergarten Graduation Program took place on May 22nd. Both 4K and 5K students took part in the program and entertained guests with poems and songs that they had learned throughout the year. Certificates and "Diplomas" were handed out and the 5K students are ready to jump head first into first grade!

The following students had Perfect Attendance and were inadvertently omitted from the Kindergarten Program: Congratulations to Baylee Ball and Ray Wadford

Varsity Baseball Team Named SCISA AA State Runners-Up

Our WA Family would like to thank the Varsity Baseball Team for giving Stallion Fans something to cheer about. We are so proud of our boys!







Fourth Grade Research Papers Come to Life



Science Lab Fun



Brandy McKenzie wonders just how long she can hold her breath as she and her lab partners, Katelyn Godwin and Taylor Hall prepare to dissect their pig.

Field Day 2012

Thanks to Mrs. Candace Bradley and Mrs. Jessica Morris for a wonderful Field Day! Also, thanks to all the student helpers

and to the PTO for making this day so much fun for our lower school students.







Juniors Transform WA Gym Into New York City (With a LITTLE Help from Their Parents)

